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2023 Spring Holiday Course Information 

Year K Spring EM Course (25 – 28 September 2023) 
The Year K Spring Holiday EM Course is a comprehensive 4-day program designed to enhance 

students' proficiency in English and mathematics. Through this course, students will have 

access to exceptional study materials that aid in reinforcing their current term's knowledge and 

provide a glimpse of the upcoming term's content. By participating in our holiday course, 

students will be equipped with newfound abilities and confidence, ready to embrace the 

challenges of the new term with enthusiasm. 

 Course Name: Year K Spring EM Course 

 Course dates: 25 – 28 September (4 days: Monday – Thursday) 

 Class time & Venue: 9:00 am – 3:00 pm at Strathfield Head Office. 

 Subjects: English and Mathematics 

 Course Fee: $340 

 Early Bird (E/B) Payment Price: $305* (full payment by 5pm, 16th September) 

Don't miss the opportunity to give your child the competitive edge they need for their future 

exams. We look forward to working with your child and helping them unleash their potential. 

Year K Spring Holiday Course - Fee Schedule 

Course Name 
Course 

Period 
Days Tuition Fee Material Fee 

Course Fee 

Total 

E/B Payment Discount* 

until 5pm, 16-SEP-2023 

Year K Spring 

EM Course 
25 – 28 Sep Mon – Thu $ 280 $ 60 $ 340 $ 305 

• The class time and location may subject to change according to the number of enrolments. 

• Early Bird (E/B) Payment Discount* price is valid for full payments by Saturday, 5pm, 16th September 2023. 

• Additional surcharge will apply to credit card payments. We only accept VISA and Mastercard. 

• The sibling discounts do not apply to the holiday course. 

• The branch transfer policy has been discontinued. Upon payment for the course enrolment, students cannot 

transfer to another branch until the completion of the course.  

• CAR PARK: Please note that we do not provide parking for parents on our campus, including the Strathfield 

Head Office, McDonald College, Homebush Boys High and Strathfield Centre (8 Lyons Street). It is the sole 

responsibility of parents to ensure the safe drop-off and pick-up of their children at the college. 


